Little Flower Catholic Elementary School

Weekly Newsletter – March 28, 2013

Point to Ponder:  Tonight we will celebrate the Mass of the Last Supper commemorating Jesus’ institution of the Eucharist.  Tomorrow we begin the Easter Triduum, the most solemn three days of our liturgical year.
I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of you a blessed completion to your Holy Week observances and a truly joyous celebration of the Resurrection on Easter Sunday.

Please Note:  Your child should have a parent survey for you to complete concerning combined classes and tuition costs.  Please complete the survey and return it to the school office next week.
Announcements:   There are Raffle Tickets for the School Board Calendar Raffle available in the school office for purchase.  Also, if you would like to help sell tickets for the raffle, you can pick up a book of raffle tickets at the office.
Reminder:   Order forms for graduation pictures are past due.  Please return the order forms ASAP.  If you are not ordering the pictures, mark them that you are not ordering the pictures and send the form back so we know you did see the form and decide not to order the pictures.  (Otherwise, Mrs. Mitzel will spend her time calling parents to ask if they intended to not order pictures or did not see the form.)
Open house for prospective kindergarten students and their parents will be Tuesday, April 2, from 5:30 – 6:30 PM.  Kindergarten registration will be April 8-12 from 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM.

Have a Blessed Easter with Your Family!
